
Welcome Letter and Instructions 
 
 

 
AAP Uniformed Services West Chapter Resident Representatives (Melanie, Manisha, 
and Sebastian), 
 
     Congratulations on being selected to receive the chapter support to attend 
the upcoming AAP National Convention in Orlando Florida starting this weekend.   
 
     We are requesting that you attend the Section on Medical Students, 
Residents, and Fellowship Trainees (SOMSRFT) on Sat 26 Oct.  We would also like 
to invite you to join us at the District VIII Breakfast on Sun 27 Oct from 0700-
0815.  District VIII is the district that our Uniformed Services West Chapter 
falls under.  We would also like for you to attend the informal Chapter meeting 
we will have immediately following the District breakfast from 0830 to 0930. You 
also won’t want to miss COL (Dr.) Jeff Hutchinson’s plenary session on Sunday 
from 1130 to 1150 entitled “Finding the Military Child in Private Practice and 
Meeting Their Unique Needs”.  Finally, there will be a Uniformed Services Section 
meeting that we would like for you to attend. This is scheduled for Monday 28 Oct 
from 0900-1200. You will only need to attend for the first hour.  We would also 
encourage you to attend the Annual AAP Business Lunch from 1230-1330 on Monday 
(free lunch ). The rest of the time is yours to do with as you please in 
pursuit of furthering your pediatric and leadership education.    
 
     The chapter has made this financial commitment as a way to demonstrate our 
support of residents and the military pediatric residencies and as a way to 
contribute to the development of future US West Chapter, AAP, and military 
pediatric leaders.  As a condition of the sponsorship, we are requesting that 
following the NCE, each of you provide the chapter with a summary of your 
experience and how you see the experience affecting your career in the future. 
This will be published in our newsletter and on the Chapter website as a 
motivation to other residents and to help our chapter members who have made your 
support possible understand the impact that their membership has.  We would also 
like for each of you to put together a presentation for your residencies on what 
the AAP does for military pediatricians and the military children that they take 
care of in their residencies.  Please get with your residency lecture scheduler 
to find a date to discuss your experience and plan to send Ms. Ly a copy of your 
presentation as well.   
 
     It is the Chapter Executive Committee's hope that this action will re-spark 
our relevance to your residencies and residents and gets us all motivated to 
collaborate more to develop the residents through the Chapter, the Section, and 
the AAP in addition to the other great opportunities that you are provided in 
your residencies.  There is no better place for us to invest our resources than 
in the future of military pediatrics, and we hope this resident support by the 
Chapter can demonstrate our resolve in this area. If you have any questions 
regarding the NCE or the related follow up, please don't hesitate to contact me.    
 
     The US West Chapter Executive Committee hopes you have a great experience at 
this year’s AAP National Convention and Exhibit !!!!!!!   



 

Contact Info while in Orlando:  

Keith Lemmon (253) 320-1325 

Renee Matos (415) 336-7792 

Melanie Parm  (352) 256-8546 

Sebastian Welsh (601) 416-3392 

Manisha Patel 


